
Dear Panther Families,
Welcome to 2022!
I hope that you had a relaxing winter break! We
were so happy to welcome our students, staff, and
community back to school this week, and have
enjoyed re-engaging with students after our time off.
Time is certainly going by quickly and Trimester 2 is
in full swing and intense.  

Just a gentle reminder, we need all students on time
for school and not checking out early. Academic
instruction begins right away and we do teach until
the end of the day! It is very important for students
to be present all day and on time.  

Communication is one of the most important
educational processes for parents and teachers.
When we work together, students sense that the
expectations for them are the same from parent and
teacher. The most important thing any of us can do
is communicate and work together. We highly
encourage you to get involved with our PAC.
Working as a team makes us better and stronger!

We are here to educate your child and we are
honored that you chose Prairie Rose Elementary. 
We work very hard to provide a unique and highly
successful school. 

Sincerely, Ms. Weiler

A Word from Weiler
1.3
  School resumes

1.11
  PAC meeting

1.17
  NO SCHOOL

1.28
  Early release at 1:00 PM

2.14 - 2.18
  Book Fair

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S



HAPPY 2022!
On behalf of the staff at Prairie Rose

Elementary, we would like to wish our

families a Happy New Year. We hope that you

were able to spend time gathering with family

and friends. School resumes on Monday,

January 3. See you back here in 2022!

NO SCHOOL
There will be no school on Monday, January

17th, in observance of Martin Luther King Jr.

Day.

COLD WEATHER GUIDELINES 
As cold weather begins to set in, please send

your child(ren) with their warmest winter

clothing. Students need warm coats, hats and

gloves. Snow pants and boots are required if

your child wants to play in the snow. It is

important that they have these items and if

possible please write their names inside of

their coats, snow pants, gloves and hats.

BACKPACK PROGRAM FOR STUDENTS
The Dickinson Backpack Program is a food

program which provides school age children

with extra food on weekends and during

school breaks. The food in the backpack is

easy to prepare food, snacks and beverages

that will sustain one child over a weekend. If

your child(ren) could benefit from this

program because you are experiencing

financial hardship, please contact the school

office or Bethanie Krieg, our school social

worker, at bkrieg@dpsnd.org.

EARLY RELEASE
On January 28th, students will be released at

1:00 PM so staff can participate in District

Wide Professional Development.
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WRESTLERS 4 READING
Wrestlers from Dickinson State

University visited all second grade

classes district-wide and read to

the students as well as gave them

each a book written by 

Aaron Blabey called 

"The Bad Guys"



PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Prairie Rose encourages parents to become

involved in school decisions and activities.

PAC is an important committee used to share

information and receive feedback about

academics, events and programs. PAC may

also be leaders in special events within the

school or may head up fundraising for special

projects. The next PAC meeting is scheduled

for Tuesday, January 11th at 6:30 PM.

DPS PANTRY
The DPS Pantry/Closet is located at 402 4th

St West (Hagen building). It is open to all

DPS families and can provide clothing,

school supplies, backpacks and food to those

in need. Please contact Mrs. Krieg our school

social worker, bkrieg@dpsndorg or 456-0016.

SCHOOL SOCIAL WORKER
Sometimes life puts us in positions where we

don’t know which way to turn in our family

life or we are lacking the support we need to

get us through life's hardships. If you find

yourself in a predicament, we encourage you

to contact our school social worker, Mrs.

Krieg. She is at Prairie Rose Monday,

Wednesday and Thursday from 8:00 AM -

3:00 PM. You can call the school at 456-0016

and schedule a meeting with her.

JOIN THE PRE FACEBOOK FAMILY
PRE has a Facebook page. Access our Facebook

page to get updated on current announcements

or upcoming events within the school. You can

do a search for Prairie Rose Elementary and

Like our page to receive the updates.

MIDTERMS
Midterms will be sent home on or around

January 14th.
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Congratulations

PAYTON FREER AND
ESMAE HELMER

Payton placed 2nd and Esmae

placed 1st at the Elks Hoop Shoot

in December. Esmae will be

competing at the state competition

in Jamestown in January. Great job!

 


